CHAILEY P.C.C.

MINUTES OF THE MEETING HELD IN CHURCH

ON 9th MAY 2021 AT 12.10 P.M.

Present:
 Rev’d Paul Mundy (in the chair), Mrs Kirstine Bowen, 


Mrs Maryjane Corver, Mr Paul Corver, Mr Chris James, 

Mr Charles Kemp, Mr Peter Martin, Mr Anthony Meadows, 


Mrs Christine Peskett and Mrs Teresa Wenban. 
Apologies: 
 Mrs Brenda Ford, Mr John Smith and Mrs Sarah Tillard.
2021-23 APPOINTMENT OF OFFICERS

Rev’d Paul Mundy explained that he wished the vice-chair to chair meetings and that he was appointing Anthony Meadows as vice-chairman. Anthony Meadows was nominated for treasurer by Christine Peskett seconded by Kirstine Bowen and AGREED by all, Chris James was nominated for secretary by Teresa Wenban seconded by Christine Peskett and AGREED by all, Maryjane Corver was nominated as safeguarding officer by Paul Corver seconded by Christine Peskett and AGREED by all. Rev’d Paul Mundy thanked Maryjane for her work as safeguarding officer saying it was at the heart of the Diocese concerns and that he would like to see meetings with the safeguarding officers of Newick and Barcombe. Christine Peskett was nominated for electoral roll officer by Rev’d Paul Mundy seconded by Teresa Wenban and AGREED by all. 
2021-24 DATES OF MEETINGS 

The next PCC meeting will be on Tuesday 25th May 2021 at 8.00 p.m. in the Church.
The meeting ended at 12.40 p.m.

